From: Carolyn Kiernat <ckiernat@ gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 17, 2010 at 9:23 AM

Subject: HEC update

To: LT pfeifer <pfeiferlj @hotmail.com>

Dear Linda,

Since you are chair of the Housing Element Committee, 1'd like to let you know that | am going to have to
step down from the committee. It has been wonderful to meet you and others on the committee and to
see firsthand all the effort you’re putting into the Housing Element. | would [ove to continue to serve on
the committee, but I'm quickly realizing that | am over-committed. | have just joined the Historic
Landmarks Board, which seems to be a good fit, and they meet twice each month on Wednesdays. With
my current work schedule, | won't be able to commit an additional two evenings each month to HEC. | do
wish there were more than 24 hours in a day.

Thanks again for supporting me and giving me the chance to serve on the committee with you. | have
enjoyed meeting you and the other committee members, and it has been great to learn a little bit about
the process at City Hall. | look forward to working with you in another way at some point, and hopefully
seeing you around town sometime! The HLB is going to plan a couple of walking tours, including a walk
through the Marinship and a walk through the Historic Overlay District - - hopefully you'll be able to join
us. I'll let you know as soon as we have the dates set (and the walks will be publicly noticed, too).

[ have only sent this message to you, but if you think it's appropriate, I'd be glad to email the rest of the
committee, as well. Please let me know what you think is best.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Kiernat
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